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STRATEGIC PLANNING COUNCIL 

MINUTES
Friday, September 29, 2006 – 1 p.m.
Babylon Student Center – Mildred Green Room
IN ATTENDANCE
Joanne E. Braxton, Dr. Louis Attinasi, Dr. James F. Canniff, Dr. Philip Christensen, William F. Connors, Jr., Dr. Candice Foley, Anindita Ghosh, Jill Gleason, Dr. Tina Good, Dr. Allen Jacobs, Michael Jones, Dr. Carl Kirschner, Dr. Jeffery Kluewer, Ilene Kreitzer, Christine Kulis, Dr. Shaun McKay, Gary Ris, Dr. Kate Rowe, Laurie Savona, Avette Ware
Associate Vice President Braxton opened the meeting by greeting the members of the Strategic Planning Council and then asked each person to introduce themselves.  
Associate Vice President Braxton asked if there were any corrections or additions to the minutes of the April 27, 2006 meeting; there being none, the minutes were accepted.

Associate Vice President Braxton informed the Strategic Planning Council of her attendance at a department meeting in which she updated the department members on the Strategic Plan.  Meetings with departments at each campus have been or will be scheduled for Associate Vice President Braxton to provide Strategic Plan updates.  In addition to departmental meetings, meetings will be scheduled with the Student Affairs Council, Campus Deans’ Advisory Councils and AME.

Gary Ris advised SPC members that the College Computing Council is looking at the college’s Technology Plan.  The college has participated in the Educause survey (Information Technology) relative to funding comparisons.  The CCC will be working on it this fall.   An update of the CCC’s review of the Technology Plan and Educause survey will be provided at a future SPC meeting.

SPC members were asked to review the Strategic Plan Process Calendar and to provide recommendations and/or corrections.   Dr. Kluewer asked about the Strategic Plan process.  It was explained that the draft Strategic Plan document was distributed to the entire college community for review and feedback.   The Strategic Planning Council reviewed that information and finalized the Strategic Plan document.   A consultant was asked to speak with the Strategic Planning Council, but needed to cancel the agreed upon date due to circumstances requiring him to be at his university.   Associate Vice President Braxton will contact Dr. Middaugh to see if he can speak to the SPC in late February 2007.  Vice President Stein will be making a budget presentation at the next SPC meeting.   
Various suggestions to change dates on the Strategic Plan Process Calendar were made.  A revised calendar will be sent out to SPC members.  The Strategic Plan Process Calendar will be presented to the Executive Council for review.

Dr. Good and Dr. McKay provided an update on the College Assessment Plan.  The Plan will be sent to members of the Strategic Planning Council and Executive Council on Monday, October 9, 2006.  SPC members were asked to advise what constituent groups should also be included for review of this document.  Dr. Canniff requested that SPC and Executive Council recommendations be reviewed and appropriate changes made, so that the document be available for final review by the SPC at its December 2006 meeting.  Dr. Canniff would like this document to be included for Middle States in January 2007.
A list of open Strategic Plan actions was distributed to the members.

There was a brief discussion relative to the literature reading assignments.   Associate Vice President Braxton asked members of the SPC to email their reports/comments to Lorraine Chiapperino, who will distribute the reports to all members.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m.
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